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Happy Fall Y’all!
“It’s the first day of  autumn! 

Time for hot chocolatey mornings, toasty
marshmallow evenings, and, best of all,

 leaping into leaves!” 
Winnie the Pooh

Fall is also the time for many clubs beginning
to meet again after summer break. What
better way to energize your club members by
encouraging them to attend the GFWC Region
Conferences and State Fall Conferences. New
ideas, motivational speakers, and the
comradery of meeting others with the same
interest  -  improving our communities through
volunteer service.

Fall 2023



What has your club planned to help with food insecurities?

Preparing & serving food to women and children at a local shelter
5K walk and food collection to be donated to a local food shelter
Treating seniors in the community to a grocery shopping trip and lunch
“Souper Service Saturday” collection of soups & crackers for food cupboard
Volunteering at an “Empty Bowl” event
“Extrava Canza” canned goods sculpturing contest
Stocking the USO lounge at a local airport for members of the armed services
Providing collection boxes in local shops for a food cupboard for the disabled
Filling blessing boxes for their community

GFWC Clubs are planning events such as:

The Top Three Reasons to Wear a 2023
GFWC National Day of Service Button



Share Your Passion - Ruby

By: Linda Kreussling, GFWC Membership Committee

Passion is defined as an interest in or wish to do something. One
person’s passion can affect the unfolding of another's passion. What
are your passions, and how do you share them with others? Are
there others who may share your common goals? Never be afraid to
ask people, including your club members, to get involved. Join
GFWC clubs nationwide to promote the GFWC Membership “Sparkle
and Shine” recruitment campaign for September, October, and
November themed RECRUITMENT: Ruby – “Share your
Passion." New members may be enthusiastic to assist with filling
food cupboards and pantries, and these organizations are always
looking for donations. Has your club signed up for the GFWC
National Day of Service on September 30, focusing on food
insecurities? What a terrific way to get non-members involved in
your club’s GFWC National Day of Service project! School is starting
soon, and many families cannot afford basic items for their children.
A backpack and school supplies drive may be just the project to help
them with their needs. Share on social media that your club is
collecting supplies; perhaps you’ll find a prospective member willing
to help. Assisting domestic violence shelters, veteran organizations,
and humane societies with wish lists of items they desperately need
is something your community could accomplish. By advertising your
project and the passion you have for serving others, prospective
members will be drawn to help. Club members can share their
passion in many ways, which could help grow your membership.
Share your passion and watch the passion of Living the Volunteer
Spirit grow. 



Another academic year has started. Recent high school graduates have filled
the dorms of colleges and universities in many communities. Other students
have returned to continue in their educational journey. These students are our
future and can make an impact within your community by becoming GFWC
members. Whether they join an active GFWC club or start a new collegiate
club, they can serve as leaders on campus and in the community by
volunteering their service or raising efforts to benefit local or world causes.
Learning leadership skills and making life-long friendships are both possible by
belonging to GFWC.

To develop a new collegiate club or add college members to your own club,
meet with school or site administrators/leaders to introduce GFWC as an
organization that blends community service and leadership training. Ask if
they are willing to be a host campus. As the host, local GFWC members can
hold campus meetings, and students can be invited to learn more about
community service through GFWC’s various service programs and projects.
Your club could host a volunteer project with students, such as making
improving public areas on campus, or provide nutrition and cooking classes.

Consider contacting the sororities on campus with similar philanthropy that
aligns with GFWC. Working on grassroots projects together also brings the
mission and vision of GFWC to these potential members.

GFWC offers diverse Special and Community Service Programs, but clubs
determine their projects based on the community’s needs. The possibilities
are endless! Remember to tap into our future leaders by asking them to join us
in helping to make local communities and the world a better place.

Many documents are available on the Member Portal (see below) to assist with
starting new clubs.

My Digital Library > Resources > “M” >Membership Toolkit
My Digital Library > Resources >“B” > Writing Bylaws

TAPPING INTO THE FUTURE
Collegiate/Post Secondary Age Clubs

By: Judy Gustafson, GFWC Membership Committee



Thinking ahead...

Post your Friendsgiving plans on
the GFWC Advancements & Programs

Forum on Facebook!


